
 

 

 

 

31/01/2024 

CIRCULAR 

ALL AFFILIATED STATE ASSOCIATIONS 

SUBJECT: BLOCKING OF BAI ID’S FOR PARTICIPATING IN TOURNAMENT NOT RECOGNISED BY BAI 

Dear All,  

This is to bring to your notice that a number of players registered with BAI recently participated in an 

unrecognised Masters tournament. Hence, the BAI ID’s of the players who participated in the 

unauthorised tournament is blocked until further notice.  

The BAI will also take disciplinary action against officials registered with the BAI for their participation in 

the conduct of an unrecognised tournament. The BAI will also block the ID’s of more such players in 

future whose participation is confirmed in the unrecognised tournament.  

Following BAI ID’s have been blocked until further notice- 

33137 53170 38445 

14359 17027 32120 

28198 20119 45378 

14142 23446 45381 

30939 14341 5226 

20035 7257 33309 

5009 230 17253 

5152 28124 38587 

19885 48446 41519 

 

 

(Sanjay Mishra) 
Hony. General Secretary 
BAI 
 

 


